
Sacred Heart Food Bank will be holding a Cookie Walk on Saturday, Nov.  
26th 9:00a.m. until 11:00 a.m.  at the Port Lambton Community Hall.  All  
proceeds will go towards the Christmas Hamper Program. 
Sunday, November 27th Canned Food Drive 1:00 p.m. until 5:00 p.m.;  
sponsored by the  Sombra Township Optimist and the Sacred Heart Food Bank. 
 

 


